
From: rstevehardy <rstevehardy@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/24/2017 1:42:05 PM
Subject: Ref:Counsel on Ageing

Dear Sir,I have contacted your office of Counsel of Ageing over 6 months ago.To find out on 
Affordable Housing.They were to send me info on properties that have low income rent.I have not 
received any information from them as of yet..I will be 70 in January and only draw 708.00 per month 
social security.I only have Medicare and Medicade no other subsidizes.I had cancer in 2012with only 
Medicare.My bill was 95,000.00.Plus 35,000.00 at Piedmont Medical Cntr where they failed to 
diagnose cancer after seeing a total blockage of the Colon,and sent me home after a week.I went 
straight to CMC Charlotte So my credits ruined.Im living in a shack with a tarp over it.I cant keep it 
warm and after rent my money is consumed in heating bills.My food consist mostly of grits,oatmeal,
and these dollar packs of seasoned rice.I don't drink or smoke.I am willing to work,but at almost 70.I 
haven't had any luck finding a job.I went to the senior job place in Rock Hill thats funded by the State 
There were (4)employees there but they were out of there allotted funds.Carolina Community Actions 
was also out of Allocated funds.The reason for this letter is not to complain,but to get some kind of 
help.
Affordable Housing or a Job.
Sorry the letter was so long.I wanted to explain my conditions in as much detail as I could.
Please Respond,Ralph Steve Hardy
P.O. Box 1682 Fort Mill,S.C.29716
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